
 

 
 

 
 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 5:25 PM 
 
Subject: RE; TRAINFARE HIKE SYDNEY 
 
To whom it may concern 
  
This in reference to the submission for rail fare hikes by 18%. 
  
I live in the Hills District and tarvel by train from Seven Hills to the City daily. 
Over the past years the fares have alrerady had a substantial hike in proportion to the 
service and quality that is provided and am not all in favour of any price increases. 
I also object to the mention that the average worker earns$97,917.00. 
I am nowhere near this fiugure and am certain majority of others are in the same boat. 
This is the reason for using public services or we would all be driving. 
  
I strongly oppose the move untill we are provided with adequate rail services. 
 


